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DEAR POINT AND CLICK

Submitted by Sara Mason, Sarah Wiener, and Raymond Waguespack

Q. I am in need of CLE credits and would like to increase my knowledge of local practices
in the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Middle District of Florida. Do you offer any
online informational sessions?

A. Yes. The Court offers several online Continuing Legal Education (CLE) approved
programs. The courses are available for attorneys who are authorized CM/ECF users in this
Court. The courses are always available through the Court's website and cover a broad range of
legal topics relevant to local bankruptcy practices.

To access the programs from the Court's website, www.flmb.uscourts.gov:

e From the red menu banner located across the top of the page, hover your cursor
over the [Attorney] tab.

e Select [CLE Attorney Credits] from the options.

e Enter your CM/ECF login in the text box located in the top right-hand corner of
the page. Left-click [Go]. A listing of CLE materials displays. This includes: the
names of the available courses, the date and location where the presentations were
made and the CLE approved period, if applicable. Note: This is the login used for
accessing this Court’s electronic filing system.  If you do not have access to file
documents in this Court, you are unable to view the presentations. A PACER login
will also not allow you access to these presentations.

e Select the presentation you would like to view by left-clicking the image to the left
of the description.

e Once you have completed the course and have the complete CLE course number,
fill out the required form to post the CLE credits with the Florida Bar.

Important Notes:

e The CLE course number may be given out in several different pieces throughout
the presentation by the presenter, or the course number may be given at the end of the
presentation.

e These videos are best viewed using Internet Explorer (IE) and issues may occur
when using other browsers. If you have not viewed videos from our computer before,
you may be prompted to run a Windows Media Player extension add-on to allow
viewing. Instructions are available on the website page.

As new training videos are added to the site, an announcement is sent to anyone who has
subscribed to receive this type of information. To subscribe, please proceed to the Court’s
website, www.flmb.uscourts.gov, and select the “Click to Subscribe” option located at the top
margin of the website’s homepage.
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